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June 15, 1983

Kalhi-Palama

Culture § Arts Society Inc.
357 N. King Street
Honolulu, HI 96817

Gentlemen:

After reading the transcript you sent, I felt I needed to
re-do the material taped because it wasn't what it was meant to
be. I think I have given you a more comprehensive account in
this transcript I am submitting today. I thought at the time
I explained myself well, but obviously, after reading the
original transcript I lacked a lot of explainations.

I feel this second transcript represents me in a more
understandable nature. Please consider this transcript I am
submitting today for publication. This was the information I
intended to read and not what was sent me previous, although I
realize it was taken from the taped session we had.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at
my home. I trust this will meet with your approval. I regret
the inconvenience this matter has caused.

Sincerely yours,

John W. Keanuenue Kaimikaua

Please print my name as such: John W. Keanuenue Kaimikaua



